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On October 1, 2016, Masshealth introduced new rules for members of managed care organization 

health plans or MCO’s. MCO’s include Neighborhood Health Plan, Boston Medical Healthnet (BMC), and 

Tufts Public Health. 

Wareham Pediatrics no longer accepts Boston Medical Healthnet (BMC). If you select or get assigned 

BMC as your MCO plan, Wareham Pediatrics will not be able to see your child. MassHealth has put in 

place a Fixed Enrollment Period, which doesn’t allow you to change plans after a 90 day selection 

period. We are asking you to follow up with MassHealth regarding your coverage selection. You can 

reach them at 1-800-841-2900. Please confirm that your children do not have Boston Medical Healthnet 

as their MCO. If they do have BMC and you would like to continue being seen at our practice and you 

are within your 90 day selection period you can change it to another plan that we accept.  

Please call our office with any questions, (508) 295-8622. 
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